
 
 
Hello Musical Families,  
 
It was a different rehearsal this week as we only had the speaking parts in Act 1 join us on Friday.  
 
This format did allow us to get through many of the scenes. The children are doing a great job but 
scripts really do need to be down and lines learnt at this stage of rehearsals. If scripts are still in their 
hands, they are unable to work on their acting skills.  
 
This week we are blocking our first major dance, "Toot Sweets", and while I am aware a lot of Year 4 
may not join us after their camp finishes on Friday, any of them who feel able to come along will get 
a lot out of the session. There will be other times to learn this dance however, so if they cannot 
make it, of course I understand. 
 
I just like to make a special mention of Miss K who is doing a fantastic job with her band, getting 
them ready to perform with us. I am soon going in there to take some recordings and I can't wait to 
hear them play.  
 
Other special mentions this week go to James Bennett, Lucy Boyd, Maddie Gough, Eric Hall-Smith, 
Sally Handcock, Nic Ivey, Maddy Parfitt, Mikeala Parfitt, Riley Schumann - great effort kids!  
 
 
Kindest regards, 

Heather Swift 


